
	

	

	
The	 following	 is	 a	 personal	 invitation	 to	 Year	 11	 parents	 to	 attend	 a	 meeting	 with	 the	 Senior	
Leadership	Team	and	Faculty	leaders	at	De	Lacy	Academy	on	Thursday	January	5th.	
	
Dear	Parent/Carer,	
	
De	Lacy	Academy	is	 investing	hours	of	time	and	a	significant	amount	of	money	to	ensure	that	your	
child/our	students	attain	the	best	possible	grades	they	can	get.	Last	year,	we	held	extra	lessons	called	
Period	6	after	school,	we	had	Saturday	morning	sessions	and	holiday	revision	classes	as	well.	
	
This	year,	we	will	offer	all	of	the	above	again	and	in	addition,	the	opportunity	to	offer	a	very	limited	
number	of	places	to	our	Y11	pupils	 to	work	with	a	company	who	will	spend	a	week	with	students,	
encouraging	them	both	in	confidence	and	academic	skills	to	achieve	at	least	a	grade	higher	than	they	
are	currently	working	at	 in	maths	and	English.	This	will	 involve	a	 lot	of	hard	work	and	commitment	
from	the	pupils	selected	and	from	you	as	parents	to	ensure	that	they	attend	the	sessions	and	do	well.		
	
I’m	sure	I	do	not	need	to	emphasise	the	importance	of	all	students	passing	maths	and	English	at	the	
new	grade	5	or	above.	This	will	be	more	difficult	than	in	previous	years	and	we	would	like	to	discuss	
this	with	you.	
	
We	look	forward	to	meeting	you	at	5:30pm	on	Thursday,	January	5th	in	the	school’s	Main	Hall.	We	
will	provide	a	fish	supper	for	you	and	your	child	as	it	is	extremely	important	you	have	the	opportunity	
to	hear	about	our	revision	and	intervention	support	and	to	have	a	chance	to	ask	subject	leaders	any	
questions	you	may	have.	
	
There	will	be	an	opportunity	to	acquire	some	FREE	revision	guides	as	well	as	the	chance	to	purchase	
non-core	study	guides.		
	
For	catering	to	be	accurate,	please	confirm	that	you	are	able	to	attend,	by	ringing	reception	on	01977	
622850	or	by	e-mailing:	info@delacyacademy.org.uk	
	
	
Thank	you.	
	
Yours	faithfully,	
	
	
Mr	C	Pritchard	
Vice	Principal	


